

Colegio Tecnológico Pulmahue Miss. Yorka Sepúlveda SEPTIMO BASICO Name:

El objetivo de esta guía es que los estudiantes comprendan el uso y estructura gramatical del presente continuo o progresivo.

Para dudas que tengan pueden escribirme un correo a esta dirección: <u>vorka.sepulveda.pulmahue@gmail.com</u>, escribiendo en el asunto el nombre de él o la estudiante y su curso, el horario para correos es de 9am a 7pm. Cualquier consulta sobre los contenidos y asignatura será respondida y también en caso de que necesiten material extra. Plazo para entrega de guía viernes 26 de junio hasta las 2pm

O.A: Reconocer estructura del presente continuo y formas de los verbos

Positive Statements			nts 🚽 🌕	
SUBJECT	AM/ARE/IS	VERB + ing	REST OF THE SENTEN	ICE
I.	am	watching	television.	
You	are	watching	television.	
He	anni is	watching	television.	
Nuite the Cou	itinuous form	af the works		Write "am", "is" or "are"
	(-ing)			.,
Laugh:				e girls singing now. e baby crying.
Hop:			2. III 3. Ma	ary and Jane wearing
			skirts	s todav.
			4. My	riends eating a
			sand	
			5. I	having a bath.
			6. To	m and John playing
		-	footb	
-			7. Th	e teacher teaching JAB
			class	
5			<b>8</b> . Th	e pupils studying
Put :			gram	mar.
				listening to music.
				ly friends and I playing
			/ comp	outer games.
			. •	
•	Fill in the bl	anka usina th	- Procent Continuous	(am/is/are + ing) tense.
	Fill in the Di	anks using the	e Present Continuous	(anivisvare + ing) tense.
		( 1 ) )		
1. My fr	iends	(do) t	heir homework at the r	noment.
2. My b	rother arents	(	have) a bath now.	
		10	aan)	

- 9. John \_\_\_\_\_\_ (run) in the street. 10. He \_\_\_\_\_\_ (call) his friend.

## What is the family doing?



## **True or False?**

- 1. It's a rainy Sunday.
- 2. Mary and her father are in the living room.

\_\_\_\_\_

\_\_\_\_\_

\_\_\_\_\_

- 3. She is watching television.
- 4. Mary's father is making tea.
- 5. Peter is reading a book.
- 6. Jim is in his bedroom.

7. Mary's uncles are sleeping in the guest room.

8. Fluffy is playing with its ball.

## Read the following text carefully.

It's a rainy Saturday. It's raining a lot and Mary and her family are spending the afternoon at home. Her uncles are visiting them.

Mary and her father are in the living room. Mary is making a draw and her father, Mr.Harris, is surfing the net. They are also talking.

Mary's older brother, Peter, is in his bedroom playing computer games. He is a computer fanatic and he spends much time playing on the computer. His little brother, Jim is also in the living room. He is playing with his dinosaurs' collection. Sometimes he teases Mary, he is a really naughty boy.

Mary's mother, Mrs. Harris, is in the kitchen preparing a snack for all of them. She is making some tea and talking to Mary's uncles - Lucy and Tom. They are from the nearest town and stopped by to say hello.

Fluffy, the family cat, is sleeping on the kitchen's sofa. We can't see him in the picture, but he is a true fluffy cat.

## Answer the questions about the text.

- 1. What day of the week is it?
  - -----
- 2. Where is Mary?
- 3. What is she doing?
- \_\_\_\_\_
- 4. What is Mr. Harris doing?
- -----

-----

- 5. Is Mrs. Harris preparing a snack in the kitchen?
- 6. What is Fluffy, the cat, doing?